
 

Transcending the New Frontier. Leading Beyond Recovery.  

 
ROBERTO F. DE OCAMPO CENTER FOR FINANCIAL EXCELLENCE 

1901, 19/F, 139 Corporate Center, Valero St., Salcedo Village, Makati City .   
Tel. Nos. (632) 8811-4189; 8811-4052 . Fax No. (632) 8811-4185  
E-mail:  admin@finex.org.ph . Web Site:  http://www.finex.org.ph 

FINEX Statement on MECQ 
April 11, 2021 

 
 
"We are glad that the ECQ has been modified to MECQ as it means that more 
industries can re-open and more employees can go back to work.  
 
"More importantly, we hope that the relaxation is a portent of things to come. But to 
make it effective, the government must step up in the area of data management, 
contact tracing, vaccine procurement and logistics, quarantine and hospital facilities. 
Our government must realize that time is of the essence. 
 
“We reiterate that lockdown should not be the primary tool to address the pandemic. 
Continued lockdown will aggravate the damage to the economy and cause continued 
pain and suffering to our people.” 
 
 
 
ATTY. FRANCISCO ED. LIM 
FINEX President 
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